Psychology Club Minutes
November 16, 2010

f Hope everyone that attended the progressive dinner had a great time and

enjoyed some good food.
f J. Kevin Taylor from career service stopped by to discuss service provided at
the office of career service located on the second floor of Powell Hall-West.

Brochures can be found on the bulletin board by the



